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Comments I would like to register the strongest possible objection to this project. The location is totally
inappropriate for such industry as it is located so close to a residential area and just outside the South
Downs National Park. Apart from the appalling visual impact of this project the pollution that will be
created from the chimney will undermine the health of everyone living in the area. The implications for
the increase in heavy traffic will be far reaching; damage to roads, increased heavy traffic and
inevitable pollution.
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